
The Sisters established a Ladies' Sodality at St. Anne's Church.
Fr. Paul Krug, C.S.P.V, gave a conference and distributed medals in honor of Our Lady.

The first graders at St. Pius V School 
prepare to go with their teacher 

to the chapel for Holy Mass.

The members of the Tarcisian Club at St. Anne's Academy 
complete a project in honor of St. Therese.  

In Our Schools

The Sacred Heart of Jesus is
enthroned in each classroom.

The second-year Novices are 
spending some time at our schools 

as part of their training.


